
Statement of Significant Changes

Indicative Wholesale Tariffs 2018/19
In accordance with the information requirements of the “Wholesale charging rules issued by the 
Water Services Regulation Authority under sections 66E and 117I of the Water Industry Act 1991” 
issued on 24th November 2016 we make the following statement based on the information 
available at this time:

The Company does not anticipate making any significant changes to its wholesale water access 
charges for 2018/19.


